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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2019 1:47 PM


To: Garwin Yip; Jana Affonso; Kaylee Allen; Cathy Marcinkevage


Subject: Topic summary for Wed Director's check in


Attachments: Director's Check-in_2_27_2019.docx


Folks, could you have a look at this and we can discuss on the 3:30 meeting?


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Senior Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

